
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Another busy week in school with the children impressing me once again. It has been great 
to see the children continue to build on the knowledge from last year and to see the 
confidence grow. Some children have been helping at after school clubs and taking on 
important roles. 

This Week in School 

Nursery have been welcoming new children into the Preston family. Year two have had a 
great week completing character descriptions and being weather reporters. We have had 
the new music tuition service into school this week and children thoroughly enjoyed 
experiencing playing their instruments. After school clubs have been in full swing with our 
pupils contributing their expertise and enthusiasm. We have also had our first fire drill 
this week and we were impressed with the sensible response from the children.  

PTA AGM 

The PTA would like to invite you to attend the AGM at 3.30pm today. The AGM will look 
at the events from the past year and plan new events for the upcoming academic year. 
Everyone is welcome and some new members would be greatly appreciated. The PTA want 
to build on successful events such as the school Summer fair to help raise funds to support 
the school. 

School Sleep Over 

Mr Armstrong and Year 6 would like to invite all Key Stage 2 children to take part in the 
school sleepover. They will be using this as an opportunity to raise funds towards their 
London residential. All details are on the school gateway app. 

Coats 

Please can you ensure that children come to school with a coat every day, the weather is 
very changeable at the moment and we try to make the most of all of the opportunities 
that we can to learn outside. 

Lost Property 

We already have lots of lost property this year and cannot return it because it doesn’t 
have names on it. If you are missing something please check our lost property. We also 
have a large selection of uniform in the office that is free to anyone who needs it.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Mr Sanderson 

 

 

 

 

 

Week Three  Autumn Term  

WEEK ENDING 22TH SEPTEMBER   

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 

 

PTA AGM 

Friday 

22nd September 

3.30pm 

 

School Sleep 

Over 

Friday 20th 

October 

 

Parents Evening 

Tuesday 7th 

November and 

Wednesday 8th 

November 
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